CLP treatment results are in and the news is better than hoped for.

As promised, the Big Chetac and Birch Lakes Association will hold a public meeting to discuss the
results of the 2013 Curly Leaf Pondweed treatment program. The DNR has agreed to attend and discuss
the treatment, the results of the treatment and the plans for 2014 and beyond.

The meeting will be held in the Birchwood School Commons room on Saturday, September 14th at
9:00am. We hope you can attend.
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President
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